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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

 

KLABIN SA (“Klabin” or "Company") in continuity with the Market Notice released on 

March 29th, 2020 hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general that the 

General Superintendence of the Administrative Council for Economic Defense ("CADE") 

has approved the acquisition of the packaging paper and corrugated boxes business in 

Brazil (“Transaction”) of INTERNATIONAL PAPER DO BRASIL (“IP”). 

The conclusion of the Transaction is still subject to the fulfillment of other suspensive 

conditions usual for this type of transaction. Until completion of all these conditions, IP 

and Klabin will continue as competing companies and will remain operating 

independently. 

 

 

 

São Paulo, September 16th, 2020. 

 

Marcos Paulo Conde Ivo 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 


